PFC Donation Center - Items Not Accepted for
Donation

When donating items to a charitable organization, it's important to
know that not everything can be accepted. While donations are
greatly appreciated and make a meaningful impact, many centers
have restrictions in place for health, safety, storage, or legal
reasons. Below is a list of items not accepted to help guide your
donation efforts and ensure your contributions can be put to good
use.

Mattresses and box springs
Furniture

Appliances

Technology

Children’s clothes and accessories
Used pillows

Damaged or worn-out clothing
Used socks

Used underwear and bras
Open or expired pantry items
Medical equipment



